
 

 
 

‘Walk a Mile’ campaign. 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Over the last year, the work at Father Hudson’s Care, has been needed more than ever. They have been 
there for those with disabilities and the elderly providing company and support when their families could 
no longer visit. They have also been there for those affected by poverty providing advice and essential 
supplies and they have kept their doors open for the homeless with a promise of shelter and care. Now, 
they are now running the ‘Walk a Mile’ campaign to raise vital funds to continue to be there for those 
that need them and our children would like to help them do this. 
 
As a school, we are going to be supporting Father Hudson’s ‘Walk a Mile’ campaign by everyone walking 
a mile over the week beginning 24th May. Please see the following days when each class will be 
completing their walk and their chosen outfits. 
 

Date Year Group What they have chosen to wear 

Monday 24th May R Masks 

Monday 24th May 1 Fancy dress costumes 

Wednesday 26th May 2 Own clothes 

Wednesday 26th May 3 Dress up as animals 

Thursday 27th May 4 Sports clothes 

Thursday 27th May 5 Sports or Clubs outfits 

Thursday 27th May 6 Own clothes with sunglasses / funky glasses 

 
Please help support us to raise money by donating through Parentpay. Every penny we raise really will 
make a difference. Thank you. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

     
L Holtom                                                   E Brocklesby 
Vice Principal                                           Principal 

 
 
 


